
1

Mai Vang

From: Richard Kedrowski
Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2024 1:54 PM
To: Mai Vang
Cc: Lisa Martin
Subject: Re: 87 Acker St E - Assessment

The owner had been out of the country and did not get the orders to remove the vehicles from the property. By the time 
he had gotten them, I had already sent one excessive consumption fee. He had a few questions about what needed to 
be done to bring the property into compliance. I gave him additional time and told him that I would remove the fee if he 
had the cars removed from the vacant lot. He did comply, but I forgot to remove the fee. 

Sent from my iPhone 
 
 

On Jan 30, 2024, at 12:47 PM, Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote: 

  
Hi Dick 
What is the reason for the error? 
  
Mai 
  

From: Richard Kedrowski <Richard.Kedrowski@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Monday, January 29, 2024 10:52 AM 
To: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: Lisa Martin <lisa.martin@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 87 Acker St E - Assessment 
  
Good morning Mai, 
  
Please delete the fee for File # J2405E, Assessment # 248304. This was my error. Fee should be 
removed. 
  
Thanks, 
Dick 
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Richard Kedrowski 
Supervisor 
DSI Inspector III 
Department of Safety & Inspections 
375 Jackson Street, Suite 220 
Saint Paul, MN 55101 
P: 651-266-9141 Fax: 651-266-1919 
richard.kedrowski@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
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